
Attachment 1 

 

Donation Policy for the New Brisbane Library 

 

Developers, landowners, or consultants representing a developer or landowner, who are 

currently applying for a discretionary land use permit (this would include all land use permits 

but not items such as business license permits or building permits), would not be solicited by 

the Friends of the Brisbane Library (“Friends”) for a donation for the new Brisbane Library, nor 

would any such donation be accepted by the Friends if made by the developer, landowner, or 

consultant.  If the developer, landowner, or consultant representing a developer or landowner 

applied for a land use permit more than three years ago from the adoption of the policy, they 

would have the possibility to have a room/area named after them, and their donation would be 

accepted by the Friends.  If a developer, landowner or consultant applied for a land use permit 

less than three years ago, then they would have the possibility of being recognized on a donor 

wall and their donation would be accepted by the Friends. 

Any business or individual who has a contract with the City of Brisbane (“City”) in excess of 

$250,000 would not be solicited by the Friends for a donation, nor would any such donation be 

accepted by the Friends for the new Brisbane Library (this would include businesses with 

franchises within three years of renewal date).  If a business or individual has a contract with 

the City below $100,000, then they would have the possibility to have a room/area named after 

them.  If a business or individual has a contract with the City between the amounts of $100,000 

- $250,000, they would have the possibility of being recognized on a donor wall and their 

donation would be accepted by the Friends. 

This information is pictorially represented in the following Donation Flowchart for the New 

Brisbane Library. 


